
I support LC 28, which will replenish the Emergency Board funding with $600,000,000 to fund 
emergency needs of state agencies between Legislative sessions. I support the $100,000,000 for wildfire 
response and recovery.  We want to support residents in communities affected by the Labor Day 2020 
fires to build back safer. Darlene Chirman, Portland  
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